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April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Transition to Year 5 

Now that your child has had their place confirmed at Parkfields Middle School, staff are planning 

ahead to ensure a smooth transition from Year 4 to Year 5. 

In order for Mr Purdom, Head of Transition to Parkfields, to organise classes for September he has 

asked for some information from Year 4 pupils.   

Please can you discuss with your child who they would like to be in a class with in Year 5.  There is 

an option to list three names from either Condors or Kestrels and Mr Purdom will try to make 

sure that all pupils are in a class with at least one person from their list. 

 

Year 5 class friends  
 
 

First name:                                             Surname: 

Choice 1 
 

 

Choice 2 
 

 

Choice 3 
 

 

 

Please can you email your child’s choices back to the office (office@toddstg.co.uk) by Monday 4th 

May. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Kemp and Mrs Wood 

Year 4 Class teachers 
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